
Social committee met on 8/24 - present was Kelly McGee - Kricket Brophy - Taryn Leitmeyer, 

Heather Boone 

 

We discussed last year's fall events and what we would like to see this year - with community 

involvement / input of course!!  

 

Fall Fest - November 11 

  October dates were too hard with other events going on in the community / being too close to 

Halloween (which was a concern last year). We wanted this to be a separate event from 

Halloween and really just be a Fall Fest.  

  At the fall fest we would like to have a food drive - where the food is going is TBD but thought 

this would be a great way for our community to give back 

  Maybe the idea of having a food truck at the event?  

  We are planning to have another community meeting like last year where people can come and 

share their ideas / thoughts for the event. I think we were thinking October 12 from 6-7 at my 

(Kelly's house) out front.  

   

Adopt a Family  

  We thought about the community adopting a family or two for the holiday season - we would 

research or poll the community to ask where to find the families - we know there are several 

organizations that do this. This would be based off community feedback. Would be optional, not 

mandatory for everyone 

 

Luminaria  

  This was such a success last year! We would like to bring it back again pending the city of 

Atlantic Beach does it again. We will just need to wait on the announcement.  

  Thought of maybe turning this into a bigger event - last year there was a movie being played in 

a driveway and another house had a hot chocolate bar, others were passing out candy. Maybe 

having a house decor contest.  

 

Christmas Decor 

   We will be decorating the front entry way again for Christmas. We have some decorations 

from last year, but are looking for more donations for this year! We will prob decorate after 

Thanksgiving!  

 

Community Library - this is the little house on a stand that holds books that people can drop off 

books and pick one up. I reached out to Matt (in the neighborhood) for a quote and this would be 

about $325. I am not sure if there is a budget for it to be voted on or if we just need to ask for 

donations from the community / where this could go? Ideas were the park area or near a 

mailbox? Somewhere central to the community.  

 

Meeting Adjourned 

 
 


